
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/8/2014 7:52:09 PM
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Solar Conference 

Here is the topic.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From: Gordon Smithl Redacted ________
Date: September 8, 2014 at 10:22:39 AM PDT 
To: Brian Cherry <bkc7@pge.com>
Subject: Solar Conference

Brian,
Thanks again. Adam thought it would be interesting to hear Mike's perspective 
of his years on the Commission and the size of renewables that he has pushed 
and in particular the expiration of the tax credits in 2016 and his views of the 
industry after that.
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